Ref: TL/23-24/29
Yuen Long Catholic Secondary School
2023-2024
17 November 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Life Scenario Planning Workshop

We would like to inform you that all F.1-F.5 non-Chinese speaking students are required to
participate in the Life Scenario Planning Workshop organized by the school. The workshop aims to
enhance students' awareness of life and career planning, develop their ability to handle challenges,
and make informed decisions for their future. Details are as follows:

Date: 9/12/2023 (Saturday)

Time: 8:50am - 12:10pm

Venue: Room 123

Teacher-in-charge: | Mr. Cheung Lung Kwan (CLK) & Ms. Ming Chin Ming (MCM)
Remarks: 1. Students are required to wear proper school uniforms,

2. In the event of a tropical cyclone warning signal number 8, red or black
rainstorm signals, the workshop will be postponed.

3. If your child is unable to attend the workshop, please notify us by
calling 2443 1363 before 8:50am on the day. Your child should submit a
letter from you explaining their absence on the next school day.

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact our General Office at 2443 1363. Thank you
for your attention.

Yours faithfully,

Ms. Wong Kin Yee
Principal

Dear Principal,
Life Scenario Planning Workshop

I am the parent/guardian of student {( ) from Class 1
hereby confirm that I have read the school notice regarding the Life Scenario Planning Workshop. I
will encourage my child to participate actively in these activities.

Name of Parent/Guardian:
Signature of Parent/Guardian:
Date:

Ref: TL/23-24/29
Bible words: And the king will say to them in reply, 'Amen, I say to you, whatever you did for one
of these least brothers of mine, you did for me.' (Matthew 25:40)




